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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

NCG Joins Maine Bankers Association

Portland, Maine, July 1, 2011 — Northcross Group (NCG) has joined Maine Bankers Association
(MBA) as an Affiliate Member.

“With the MBA relationship we look forward to strengthening our relationship with local Maine
banks. Since 2006 we have been working with Maine banks on over 20 separate initiatives such
as data conversions, core mergers and system enhancements, platform migrations, and
acquisition security”, Northcross Group president Christopher Bender said. “Having a strong
foundation of financial services subject matter expertise, security and regulatory capabilities,
and practical core systems operations experience—we deliver valuable technology solutions
tailored for a bank’s specific environment to capitalize on big opportunities and address major
challenges”.

MBA (www.mainebankers.com) provides Maine banks with a forum to exchange valuable
industry information, gain maximum representation in state and federal legislative and
regulatory matters, receive education, training and staff certification, and wield greater
collective purchasing power.

Northcross Group (www.northcrossgroup.com) is a management and technology consulting
services firm. Incorporated in 2006, NCG is headquartered in Portland, Maine. NCG is
recognized for its blend of business and technology know-how, coupled with a results-oriented
approach to project execution in both the public and private sectors.
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